
 

We have been given the opportunity to buy discounted tickets for the Women’s FA Cup Final, at 
Wembley Stadium, being played on Saturday 5th May 2018.   Adult tickets are £7.50, U16s are free.  

It’s an exciting opportunity to see some of the country’s best female footballers, playing at arguably 
one of the best football stadiums. It’s sure to be a great match. 

If you would like to buy tickets, please complete the form below and return it to school in an 
envelope, enclosing payment, by Friday 2nd March. 

Please note – although you are purchasing the tickets through the school, this is not a school 
supervised event. Ticket holders will be required to make their own way to/from the event and 
parents/carers are required to accompany the children.  

(Note:- there is a booking/delivery charge which will be an additional 40p per adult ticket) 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Fao Mrs Lawn         Return by Friday 2nd March 

Womens’ FA Cup Final Tickets 

I would like to buy: 

______ adult tickets at £7.90 per ticket (including booking charge) 

______ U16 tickets free of charge 

 

I enclose payment for ____________________ 

 

Child’s name:__________________________________  Class: ________________________ 

 

I understand that this is not a school supervised event and I am responsible for my child. 

Signed : ____________________________________________________ 


